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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Urges Parents to Check Sex Offender 

Registry before Halloween 

 
The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office is dedicated to making Halloween safe and enjoyable for 

everyone. The Sheriff’s Office will increase patrol throughout Kendall County, with community 

policing and auxiliary deputies. These deputies are there to interact with the citizens and help 

provide a safe environment for Halloween activities.  

 

As part of providing a safe environment, we want the public to be educated about the 

communities they will be in. The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office currently has 24 registered sex 

offenders who are legally prohibited from participating in trick-or-treat activities. We want you 

to know where they reside so you can avoid those houses when trick-or-treating. Please visit our 

website at www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff and select the “Sex Offender Search” tab to see where 

these registered offenders reside. The mapping and address feature found on the website 

pinpoints exactly where an offender lives. 

 

Sheriff Baird says, “With these resources available and the Sheriff’s Office being diligent in 

checking on where registered sex offenders reside, parents can feel confident in keeping their 

children safe this Halloween.”  
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